
From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 22 July 2014 15:32
To: Bob Neville
Subject: RE: Swalcliffe Park Equestrian - 14/00801/F

Hi Bob

I am concerned that this will be the first of a series of applications to extend the use little by little.

I don't think that I can object to the addition of 6 more parking spaces on the grounds of landscape 
impact in principle. However the detail provided is not adequate. It would be preferable to cut the 

parking into the hillside to reduce impact. Also a detailed planting plan needs to be submitted.

Judith

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
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